
From: Sharon Leach <sleach@sterncenter.org>  

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 5:33 PM 

To: Brian Campion <BCampion@leg.state.vt.us> 

Cc: Cheryl Hooker <CHooker@leg.state.vt.us>; Andrew Perchlik 

<APerchlik@leg.state.vt.us>; Virginia Lyons <VLyons@leg.state.vt.us>; Thomas 

Chittenden <TChittenden@leg.state.vt.us>; Joshua C. Terenzini 

<JTerenzini@leg.state.vt.us>; Daphne Kinney-Landis <dkinneylandis@leg.state.vt.us> 

Subject: [External] Bill number (H.716)  

 

[External] 

Thanks for taking the time to consider this and the many other emails and 

correspondences you are receiving.   

I am a psychologist and assess children and adolescents for learning disabilities. Please 

remove the second part of the Bill H.716. The changes to Special Education Rules should 

not be delayed for another year.  It is so important for students who need services to get 

services right away rather than waiting for them to fail.  

Allow the Special Education Rule changes to take effect as planned on July 1, 2022.  

 

Thanks in advance for your consideration. 

 
Sharon G. Leach, PhD 

Clinical Neuropsychologist 

Vermont Licensed-Doctorate #848 

She/Her 

Stern Center for Language and Learning 

183 Talcott Rd., Suite 101 

Williston, VT 05495 

802.878.2332 

Clinical Assistant Professor, 

University of Vermont, Dept. of Psychiatry 

The Robert Larner, M.D., College of Medicine 

sleach@sterncenter.org 

www.sterncenter.org 

 

mailto:sleach@sterncenter.org
http://www.sterncenter.org/

